
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Plainville Planning and Zoning Commission 

 

FROM:  Garrett Daigle, Town Planner 

 

SUBJECT:  Cancellation March 24th, 2020 Regular Meeting 

 

DATE:  3/20/20 

 

 

Please note that, with the concurrence of the Chairperson, the regular Planning and Zoning Commission meeting 

of March 24th, 2020, has been cancelled. Additionally, staff will be scheduling public hearings on April 14th, 

2020 for the following applications: 

 

PZ 03/20 #05 – TKO Installations – Add drive-thru ATM at 14 Farmington Avenue  

 

PZ 03/20 #07 – Trumbull Homes LLC- 22 Unit multi-family development at 161 Camp Street and 25 Bradley 

Street 

 

Plans will be made available on the Plainville Town Website for public inspection, and written comments may 

be mailed or emailed to the Town Planner at daigle@plainville-ct.gov prior to the April 14th meeting. Please 

contact the Town Planner with any questions at (860) 793-0221 ext 213 

 

 

P L A I N V I L L E 

ONE CENTRAL SQUARE, PLAINVILLE, CONNECTICUT 

06062-1955 

T O W N  O F 

Garrett Daigle 

Town Planner 
(860) 793-0221, Extension 213 

(Fax 860-747-1123) 
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